
 
 
 
 
 

DATE: DECEMBER 2, 2024   
 
 
TO:  Chairwoman Romona Jackson Jones, Douglas County Commission 
ATTN TO: Alison Duncan, Planning and Zoning Manager, Douglas County 
FROM:  Mike Alexander, COO, Atlanta Regional Commission 
 

The Atlanta Regional Commission (ARC) has received the following proposal and is initiating a Metropolitan River Protection Act 
regional review to seek comments from potentially impacted jurisdictions and agencies. The ARC requests your comments related to 
the proposal.  

 
Name of Proposal: Dog River Dam and Reservoir Construction 
MRPA Code:  RC-24-03DC  
         

Description: A regional MRPA review of a proposal to modify the existing Dog River main and east dams and construct a new spillway 
in order to increase the Dog River Reservoir capacity.  The project is located on a 338-acre site on Dog River Road of which 100 acres 
is located within the Chattahoochee River Corridor.  While the total disturbed area exceeds allowed limits, the site qualifies for a 
determination of equivalent consistency due to the inability of the applicant to acquire the privately-owned adjacent land within the 
Corridor that would be needed to offset the percentage of disturbed area.   Through an evaluation of equivalent consistency, the 
project is considered to be equivalent to a project that is consistent with the Chattahoochee River Corridor Plan. 

 

Preliminary Finding: ARC staff have initiated a review of a MRPA application for this project in the Chattahoochee River Corridor.  
ARC's preliminary finding is that the project is equivalent to a project consistent with the Chattahoochee River Corridor Plan. 

 
Submitting Local Government: Douglas County       
Date Opened: December 2, 2024         
 

THE FOLLOWING LOCAL GOVERNMENTS AND AGENCIES ARE RECEIVING NOTICE OF THIS REVIEW: 
ATLANTA REGIONAL COMMISSION     GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCE CHATTAHOOCHEE RIVERKEEPER          
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE  GEORGIA CONSERVANCY DOUGLAS COUNTY  
CITY OF DOUGLASVILLE CITY OF CHATTAHOOCHEE HILLS CARROLL COUNTY  
COWETA COUNTY   
 

Please submit comments to dshockey@atlantaregional.org. For questions, please contact Donald Shockey at 
dshockey@atlantaregional.org or (470) 378-1531. If no comments are received by  Thursday December 12, 2024, ARC will assume that 
your agency has no input on the subject plan. For more information visit the ARC review website at 
http://www.atlantaregional.org/land-use/planreviews. 

 
 

Review materials are attached. 
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